FIRELANDS

Regional Medical Center

Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES)
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF I) Report
HEERF Student Aid Public Reporting - 2020

This report provides information regarding Firelands Regional Medical Center’s receipt and use of the
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund to provide emergency grants to Firelands Regional Medical
Center School of Nursing students. The following is provided in accordance with the U.S. Department of
Education reporting requirements.

Firelands Regional Medical Center submitted the signed certification and agreement form for the
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF I) to the U.S. Department of Education.
Firelands Regional Medical Center received $71,385 from HEERF to be awarded in student
emergency grants. The school certifies that no less than 50 percent of the funds received will be
used to provide emergency grants to students.

The School of Nursing estimates that 77 students are eligible to participate in programs under
Section 484 in Title IV of the Higher Education Act of 1965 and are therefore eligible to receive
an emergency financial aid grant.

On May 1, 2020, all School of Nursing students enrolled for the 2020 spring semester were
emailed application instructions for emergency grant funding, A reminder email with the
application information was sent to students on May 7, 2020.

Submitted applications were reviewed by the school’s Financial Committee on May 18, 2020.
The committee determined that student who are Pell Grant eligible would receive $1,000 and
other eligible students would receive $750.

As of May 22, 2020, a total of $37,750 in HEERF I funds have been paid to 43 School of Nursing
students.

Click the e-mail link below to view the message to students and the FAQs link for additional
information,




